THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

4 May 1998

Dear Mr. Gre1liz,

I am writing to you in reply to your letter
dated 10 January 1998 and the important initiative

of the Pelikan Sportorganization to focus global
attention on the need to combat drug abuse.

Your organization’s “people for people”
project involving sportsmen 1s a wonderful
contribution to our efforts at the United Nations
to respond to the spread, trafficking and
consumption of narcotic drugs. The urgent need for
cooperative action in this endeavour will culminate
at the U.N. General Assembly’s Special Session on
Drugs from 8-10 June 1998.

Allow me to express my apprecilation for the
efforts of the Pelikan Sportorganization to promote
these noble objectives.

Yours sincerely,

Lg

v» KoT1 A. Annan

a

Mr. Péter Greiz

President

Pelikan Sportorganization
Szolnok
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Mr. Peter Greiz

President

Pelikan Sportorganization
Szigligeti ut 4. 11/3
H-5000 Szolnok, Hungary
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